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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The  report was drafted following the tripartite meeting held on 1 November, 
and was forwarded to the Corporate Director, Cabinet member, Link Officers 
and relevant Legal and Finance Officers for comment. 
 
Elements of the report relating to dimming trials were also discussed by Safer 
Stockton Partnership held on 5th December. Results of this discussion will be 
forwarded to Committee on 11th December, and it is intended that report the 
report will be finalised at this meeting. 
 
 
Timescale for Review 
 
The review is on target for completion and Cabinet submission by Thursday 
4th January 2007.  
 
 
Second Review - Cemeteries and Memorials 
 
The Committee will be approving a scope and project plan for its second 
review topic on 11 December. The Committee are being recommended to 
deal with this review in two phases: 
 
Phase 1 – The Future Development of Cemeteries 
Phase 2 – The Management of Memorials 
 
The first phase will be due to report to Cabinet in April 2007. 


